Minutes of the Selectmen's Meeting March 1, 1976

All three Selectmen were present, Edward C. Clarke presiding

Bob Flanders, Moderator spoke to the Selectmen about the Town Meeting that is election day on March 2, 1976 and the adjourned meeting on March 4,1976 Articles 1 and 2 will be taken up on March 2, from 10 A. M. to 6 P. M. and Articles 3 through 32 will be taken up on March 4, 1976 at 7:00 P. M.

The moderator asked the Selectmen to give him an idea of who would be presenting each article so that he would have an idea of who to recognize. The Selectmen and the Moderator discussed the Warrant so that the meeting will run smoothly and expiditously. Merle Aborn will set up the hall and the loud speaking system will be borrowed from the college.

The Selectmen handled the mail and wrote the checks to pay the bills.

The secretary will get a withdrawal slip from the bank so that the treasurer can withdraw monies expended from the Revenue Sharing Account.

The meeting was adjourned early since it was the last meeting of the year and tomorrow will be a big day.